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Report:  
 
The aims of the STSM were as follows: 

 to apply Sketch Engine grammar (elaborated by Simon Krek et al.) to Polish language in order 
to improve automatic extraction of multi-word expressions and collocations 

 to demonstrate the usefulness of Sketch Engine methods for collecting collocations in 
lexicographical work  

 to improve methods of assessing the degree of semantic compositionality to the multi-word 
expressions in Polish 

The applicant worked at the Institute of the Polish Language in Krakow, as well as in Warsaw and 
Wrocław. He was given access to the editorial panel of GDPL (Great Dictionary of the Polish 
Language), and enabled to create his own test entries in the dictionary database. On the basis of the 
tagset of Polish National Corpus he elaborated Polish version of the Slovene Sketch Grammar, and 
demonstrate, how to collect good Polish collocations using a small test corpus. He also demonstrated 
a trial version of the edition panel of GDPL, improved with the functionality of automatic collocation 
searching, editing and sorting. This tool is – in my opinion – very useful in our lexicographic work, but 
obviously requires further improvement. 
The question of the semantic compositionality of MWE-s in Polish was studied by the applicant in 
Wrocław  and the results of the investigation (presented by Dr. Laskowski after his return to Kraków) 
seem to be promising. 
By the end of the mission the applicant gave a long presentation for the GDPL team, it was 
enthusiastically received. During the whole mission time he also met many specialists (linguists, 
lexicographers) from IPL, from Institute of Computer Science in Warsaw and Wrocław Institute of 
Technology. 
I consider the mission to be very fruitful and beneficial and I hope it will be a prelude to further 
contacts and cooperation between Polish and Slovenian institutes and especially between IPL and Dr 
Laskowski . 
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